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Sacred Plant Medicine Stephen Harrod Buhner 1996 The historical use of plants by
indigenous peoples is explored, and how this connects to universal experiences of
the sacred in everyday life.
The Eternal Frontier Tim Flannery 2015-01-07 A comprehensive history of the
continent, “full of engaging and attention-catching information about North
America’s geology, climate, and paleontology” (The Washington Post Book World).
Here, “the rock star of modern science” tells the unforgettable story of the
geological and biological evolution of the North American continent, from the time
of the asteroid strike that wiped out the dinosaurs 65 million years ago to the
present day (Jared Diamond, Pulitzer Prize–winning author of Guns, Germs, and
Steel). Flannery describes the development of North America’s deciduous forests
and other flora, and tracks the migrations of various animals to and from Europe,
Asia, and South America, showing how plant and animal species have either adapted
or become extinct. The story spans the massive changes wrought by the ice ages and
the coming of the Native Americans. It continues right up to the present, covering
the deforestation of the Northeast, the decimation of the buffalo, and other
consequences of frontier settlement and the industrial development of the United
States. This is science writing at its very best—both an engrossing narrative and
a scholarly trove of information that “will forever change your perspective on the
North American continent” (The New York Review of Books).
The Confluence of Gaia, Plant Medicines and the Human Soul Julie McIntyre
2022-08-15 A journey into the deep and ancient soul relationship between Gaia,
humans, and plants "Tantalizing... provocative... laced with sensuality. Ms.
McIntyre has the unique ability to allow the Earth to speak through her."--Deb
Vail, Grandparents of the Forest The Confluence of Gaia, Plant Medicines, and the
Human Soul unearths the deep twining roots of human and plant relationships at the
intersection of Soul: from the plants and trees who reach out to touch us, to heal
us not only physically with their medicine but with something far deeper and
older, the soul-to-soul medicine has been in hiding for two thousand years. And
so, the journey that we take involves far more than merely the medicinal healing
of our bodies. It takes us deeper into Soul, our own and that of the plants and
Earth itself. The sanctity of vines and trees is far older in human memory than
the history of crops, agriculture, and religion. The Athenians, the Greeks, and
indigenous cultures knew that Soul and intelligence was an inherent aspect of
plants. They knew that powerful spirits lived within trees and plants, that they
were closely interwoven with that of the gods, even of Gaia itself. This is the
oldest, original story that was once known to all peoples in all times and places
that have been. Its tendrils can still be found in even the most industrialized of
countries. Gaia's story lives in the underbrush and the soil of this world, in the
tendrils of plants, in the cambium of trees. There is not a child born that does
not feel the touch of that story as easily as they breathe. Its threads are not
only interwoven throughout the world around us but lie waiting in the understory
of the human psyche. The Confluence of Gaia, Plant Medicines, and the Human Soul
reminds us that: The living Earth, Gaia, is not something apart from us as so many
of us have been taught. Rather it is the fabric in which all life on this planet
is embedded. It is from Gaia's threads that we and every life form on this planet
have been woven. Those who have felt the livingness and intelligence of plants can
begin to remember who they were always meant to be. The first human bonding with
Gaia as infants begins with the first touch, the first taste of grass and dirt .
The soul of plants are involved in human soul-making. In these times of
uncertainty and as humanity seems to be losing its way, meeting at the confluence
of Gaia, plants and the human soul begin the journey of a different path, one that
rekindles ancient relationships with the Green world, the life of the senses and
veriditas. As Jung once said, "Plants facilitate the marriage between matter and
psyche where Gaian consciousness is the result." When our diseases call out to the
medicinal plants of this Earth, and they respond, we find not only physical
healing but a far deeper relationship with Earth and ultimately our own souls.
The Spell of the Sensuous David Abram 2012-10-17 Winner of the International
Lannan Literary Award for Nonfiction Animal tracks, word magic, the speech of
stones, the power of letters, and the taste of the wind all figure prominently in
this intellectual tour de force that returns us to our senses and to the sensuous
terrain that sustains us. This major work of ecological philosophy startles the
senses out of habitual ways of perception. For a thousand generations, human
beings viewed themselves as part of the wider community of nature, and they
carried on active relationships not only with other people with other animals,
plants, and natural objects (including mountains, rivers, winds, and weather
patters) that we have only lately come to think of as "inanimate." How, then, did
humans come to sever their ancient reciprocity with the natural world? What will
it take for us to recover a sustaining relation with the breathing earth? In The
Spell of the Sensuous David Abram draws on sources as diverse as the philosophy of
Merleau-Ponty, Balinese shamanism, Apache storytelling, and his own experience as
an accomplished sleight-of-hand of magician to reveal the subtle dependence of
human cognition on the natural environment. He explores the character of
perception and excavates the sensual foundations of language, which--even at its
most abstract--echoes the calls and cries of the earth. On every page of this
lyrical work, Abram weaves his arguments with a passion, a precision, and an
intellectual daring that recall such writers as Loren Eisleley, Annie Dillard, and
Barry Lopez.
Root Ecology Hans de Kroon 2013-06-29 In the course of evolution, a great variety
of root systems have learned to overcome the many physical, biochemical and
biological problems brought about by soil. This development has made them a
fascinating object of scientific study. This volume gives an overview of how roots
have adapted to the soil environment and which roles they play in the soil
ecosystem. The text describes the form and function of roots, their temporal and
spatial distribution, and their turnover rate in various ecosystems. Subsequently,
a physiological background is provided for basic functions, such as carbon
acquisition, water and solute movement, and for their responses to three major
abiotic stresses, i.e. hard soil structure, drought and flooding. The volume
concludes with the interactions of roots with other organisms of the complex soil
ecosystem, including symbiosis, competition, and the function of roots as a food
source.
Ecological Restoration Law Afshin Akhtar-Khavari 2019-01-25 Ecological restoration
is as essential as sustainable development for the health of the biosphere.
Restoration, however, has been a low priority of most countries' environmental
laws, which tend to focus narrowly on rehabilitation of small, discrete sites
rather than the more ambitious recovery of entire ecosystems and landscapes.
Through critical theoretical perspectives and topical case studies, this book's
diverse contributors explore a more ambitious agenda for ecological restoration
law. Not only do they investigate current laws and other governance mechanisms;
they also consider the philosophical and methodological bases for the law to take
ecological restoration more seriously. Through exploration of themes relating to
time, space, geography, semiotics, social justice, and scientific knowledge, this
book offers innovative and critical insights into ecological restoration law.
The Lost Language of Plants Stephen Harrod Buhner 2002-03-01 This could be the
most important book you will read this year. Around the office at Chelsea Green it
is referred to as the "pharmaceutical Silent Spring." Well-known author, teacher,
lecturer, and herbalist Stephen Harrod Buhner has produced a book that is certain
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to generate controversy. It consists of three parts: A critique of technological
medicine, and especially the dangers to the environment posed by pharmaceuticals
and other synthetic substances that people use in connection with health care and
personal body care. A new look at Gaia Theory, including an explanation that
plants are the original chemistries of Gaia and those phytochemistries are the
fundamental communications network for the Earth's ecosystems. Extensive
documentation of how plants communicate their healing qualities to humans and
other animals. Western culture has obliterated most people's capacity to perceive
these messages, but this book also contains valuable information on how we can
restore our faculties of perception. The book will affect readers on rational and
emotional planes. It is grounded in both a New Age spiritual sensibility and hard
science. While some of the author's claims may strike traditional thinkers as
outlandish, Buhner presents his arguments with such authority and documentation
that the scientific underpinnings, however unconventional, are completely
credible. The overall impact is a powerful, eye-opening expos' of the threat that
our allopathic Western medical system, in combination with our unquestioning faith
in science and technology, poses to the primary life-support systems of the
planet. At a time when we are preoccupied with the terrorist attacks and the
possibility of biological warfare, perhaps it is time to listen to the planet.
This book is essential reading for anyone concerned about the state of the
environment, the state of health care, and our cultural sanity.
The Secret Teachings of Plants Stephen Harrod Buhner 2004-10-27 Advocates the use
of an intuitive cognition in order to discover plants' medicinal and nutritional
purposes, including discussions of the scientific model's limits and how, once
cultivated, it can be applied to disciplines such as medicine.
One Spirit, Many Peoples Stephen Harrod Buhner 1997 Argues for the appropriateness
of Earth-centered religion, and supports the adoption of Native American spiritual
practices by persons of any ancestry
The Ghosts Of Evolution Connie Barlow 2008-08-05 A new vision is sweeping through
ecological science: The dense web of dependencies that makes up an ecosystem has
gained an added dimension-the dimension of time. Every field, forest, and park is
full of living organisms adapted for relationships with creatures that are now
extinct. In a vivid narrative, Connie Barlow shows how the idea of "missing
partners" in nature evolved from isolated, curious examples into an idea that is
transforming how ecologists understand the entire flora and fauna of the Americas.
This fascinating book will enrich and deepen the experience of anyone who enjoys a
stroll through the woods or even down an urban sidewalk. But this knowledge has a
dark side too: Barlow's "ghost stories" teach us that the ripples of biodiversity
loss around us now are just the leading edge of what may well become perilous
cascades of extinction.
The Nature of Plant Communities J. Bastow Wilson 2019-03-31 Provides a
comprehensive review of the role of species interactions in the process of plant
community assembly.
Ecological Assembly Rules Evan Weiher 2001-08-16 Considers the evidence for the
existence of unifying rules controlling the formation and maintenance of
ecological communities.
Postcolonial Ecologies Elizabeth DeLoughrey 2011-02-23 The first edited collection
to bring ecocritical studies into a necessary dialogue with postcolonial
literature, this volume offers rich and suggestive ways to explore the
relationship between humans and nature around the globe, drawing from texts from
Africa and the Caribbean, as well as the Pacific Islands and South Asia. Turning
to contemporary works by both well- and little-known postcolonial writers, the
diverse contributions highlight the literary imagination as crucial to
representing what Eduoard Glissant calls the "aesthetics of the earth." The essays
are organized around a group of thematic concerns that engage culture and
cultivation, arboriculture and deforestation, the lives of animals, and the
relationship between the military and the tourist industry. With chapters that
address works by J. M. Coetzee, Kiran Desai, Derek Walcott, Alejo Carpentier,
Zakes Mda, and many others, Postcolonial Ecologies makes a remarkable contribution
to rethinking the role of the humanities in addressing global environmental
issues.
Physicochemical and Environmental Plant Physiology Park S. Nobel 2005-05-24 The
new edition of Physicochemical and Environmental Plant Physiology uses elementary
chemistry, physics, and mathematics to explain and develop key concepts in plant
physiology. In fundamental ways, all physiological processes that occur in cells,
tissues, organs, and organisms obey such relations. Topics include diffusion,
membranes, water relations, ion transport, photochemistry, bioenergetics of energy
conversion, photosynthesis, environmental influences on plant temperature, and gas
exchange for leaves and whole plants. This new edition maintains the unparalleled
commitment to clear presentation and improves upon the user friendliness of the
previous versions. * All illustrations have been redrawn, many in two-color * New
material includes: 14 new figures, 100 new references, 20 new equations and
considerable new and revised text * Extensive cross-referencing with a simpler
system for chapter sections and subsections * Easy-to-use format including major
equations being presented at the beginning of each chapter, and calculations
presented outside of the chapter text
Sacred Plant Medicine Stephen Harrod Buhner 2006-02-24 The first in-depth
examination of the sacred underpinnings of the world of Native American medicinal
herbalism • Reveals how shamans and healers “talk” with plants to discover their
medicinal properties • Includes the prayers and medicine songs associated with
each of the plants examined • By the author of The Secret Teachings of Plants As
humans evolved on Earth they used plants for everything imaginable--food, weapons,
baskets, clothes, shelter, and medicine. Indigenous peoples the world over have
been able to gather knowledge of plant uses by communicating directly with plants
and honoring the sacred relationship between themselves and the plant world. In
Sacred Plant Medicine Stephen Harrod Buhner looks at the long-standing
relationship between indigenous peoples and plants and examines the techniques and
states of mind these cultures use to communicate with the plant world. He explores
the sacred dimension of plant and human interactions and the territory where
plants are an expression of Spirit. For each healing plant described in the book,
Buhner presents medicinal uses, preparatory guidelines, and ceremonial elements
such as prayers and medicine songs associated with its use.
Mourning Nature Ashlee Cunsolo 2017-05-17 We are facing unprecedented
environmental challenges, including global climate change, large-scale industrial
development, rapidly increasing species extinction, ocean acidification, and
deforestation – challenges that require new vocabularies and new ways to express
grief and sorrow over the disappearance, degradation, and loss of nature. Seeking
to redress the silence around ecologically based anxiety in academic and public
domains, and to extend the concepts of sadness, anger, and loss, Mourning Nature
creates a lexicon for the recognition and expression of emotions related to
environmental degradation. Exploring the ways in which grief is experienced in
numerous contexts, this groundbreaking collection draws on classical,
philosophical, artistic, and poetic elements to explain environmental melancholia.
Understanding that it is not just how we mourn but what we mourn that defines us,
the authors introduce new perspectives on conservation, sustainability, and our
relationships with nature. An ecological elegy for a time of climatic and
environmental upheaval, Mourning Nature challenges readers to turn devastating
events into an opportunity for positive change. Contributors include Glenn
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Albrecht (Murdoch University, retired); Jessica Marion Barr (Trent University);
Sebastian Braun (University of North Dakota); Ashlee Cunsolo (Labrador Institute
of Memorial University); Amanda Di Battista (York University); Franklin Ginn
(University of Edinburgh); Bernie Krause (soundscape ecologist, author, and
independent scholar); Lisa Kretz (University of Evansville); Karen Landman
(University of Guelph); Patrick Lane (Poet); Andrew Mark (independent scholar);
Nancy Menning (Ithaca College); John Charles Ryan (University of New England);
Catriona Sandilands (York University); and Helen Whale (independent scholar).
Medicine of the Imagination: Dwelling in Possibility Imelda Almqvist 2020-10-30
The human imagination gives rise to the most beautiful man-made structures and
creations on Earth: architecture, literature, theatre, music, art, humanitarian
initiatives, moon landings and space exploration, mythology, science, they all
require a large dose of imagination. We all live surrounded by the results of the
imagination of our peers, and the creations of our ancestors. Without imagination
there is no compassion, no moral compass and no progress. But without imagination
there is also no fear of death. There are no premeditated murders or terrorist
attacks; these rely on the human ability to imagine, to call up images and testdrive possible scenarios in the human mind. Once we get out the magnifying glass,
we discover that the imagination is a double-edged sword. All of us together,
humanity as a collective, are creating very confused and mixed outcomes: world
peace remains elusive, wars rage and children starve. Addictions and pollution
proliferate. Medicine of the Imagination: Dwelling in Possibility examines these
issues and suggests that if we are to transcend religious wars, homophobia and
medical “cures” worse than the diseases we face then it that it is our moral duty
to engage our imagination in service to other people.
Spiritual Ecology Thich Nhat Hanh 2013-07-01 The Zen Master Thich Nhat Hanh was
asked what we need to do to save our world. "What we most need to do," he replied,
"is to hear within us the sound of the earth crying.” Our present ecological
crisis is the greatest man-made disaster this planet has ever faced—its
accelerating climate change, species depletion, pollution and acidification of the
oceans. A central but rarely addressed aspect of this crisis is our forgetfulness
of the sacred nature of creation, and how this affects our relationship to the
environment. There is a pressing need to articulate a spiritual response to this
ecological crisis. This is vital and necessary if we are to help bring the world
as a living whole back into balance.
The Language of Plants Monica Gagliano 2017-04-25 The eighteenth-century
naturalist Erasmus Darwin (grandfather of Charles) argued that plants are animate,
living beings and attributed them sensation, movement, and a certain degree of
mental activity, emphasizing the continuity between humankind and plant existence.
Two centuries later, the understanding of plants as active and communicative
organisms has reemerged in such diverse fields as plant neurobiology,
philosophical posthumanism, and ecocriticism. The Language of Plants brings
together groundbreaking essays from across the disciplines to foster a dialogue
between the biological sciences and the humanities and to reconsider our relation
to the vegetal world in new ethical and political terms. Viewing plants as
sophisticated information-processing organisms with complex communication
strategies (they can sense and respond to environmental cues and play an active
role in their own survival and reproduction through chemical languages) radically
transforms our notion of plants as unresponsive beings, ready to be instrumentally
appropriated. By providing multifaceted understandings of plants, informed by the
latest developments in evolutionary ecology, the philosophy of biology, and
ecocritical theory, The Language of Plants promotes the freedom of imagination
necessary for a new ecological awareness and more sustainable interactions with
diverse life forms. Contributors: Joni Adamson, Arizona State U; Nancy E. Baker,
Sarah Lawrence College; Karen L. F. Houle, U of Guelph; Luce Irigaray, Centre
National de la Recherche Scientifique, Paris; Erin James, U of Idaho; Richard
Karban, U of California at Davis; André Kessler, Cornell U; Isabel Kranz, U of
Vienna; Michael Marder, U of the Basque Country (UPV-EHU); Timothy Morton, Rice U;
Christian Nansen, U of California at Davis; Robert A. Raguso, Cornell U; Catriona
Sandilands, York U.
The Poisonwood Bible Barbara Kingsolver 2008-09-04 'Breathtaking.' Sunday Times
'Exquisite.' The Times 'Beautiful.' Independent 'Powerful.' New York Times An
international bestseller and a modern classic, this suspenseful epic of one
family's tragic undoing and their remarkable reconstruction has been read, adored
and shared by millions around the world. This story is told by the wife and four
daughters of Nathan Price, a fierce, evangelical Baptist who takes his family and
mission to the Belgian Congo in 1959. They carry with them everything they believe
they will need from home, but soon find that all of it - from garden seeds to
Scripture - is calamitously transformed on African soil. What readers are saying
'This remains one of the most fascinating books I have ever read.' 'I felt every
emotion under the sky with this book.' 'Riveting.' 'This novel left a lasting YEARS LASTING - impression.' 'This is one of those booksthat stands the test of
time and is worth rereading.' 'Five epic, no-wonder-this-book-is-so-well-loved
stars!'
Healing Lyme Stephen Harrod Buhner 2015 "Healing Lyme examines the leading,
scientific research on Lyme infection and its tests and treatments, and outlines
the most potent natural medicines that offer help, either alone or in combination
with antibiotics, for preventing and healing the disease"-Learning Their Language Marta Williams 2010-10-04 Almost everyone has had a moment
when they've felt a connection to an animal. Animal communicator Marta Williams
says this is the basis of animal communication and it's a skill anyone can
develop. Williams's background as a scientist informs her logical step-by-step
approach to learning the "language" of animals — a process combining mental
imagery, visualization, deep listening, and tuning in to one's intuition.
Practical advice and proven techniques are interwoven with inspiring real-life
accounts. Williams also discusses ways to use these skills to find lost animals,
help animals heal from injury or illness, and explore similar deep connections
with nature and the earth.
Cacti Park S. Nobel 2002-07-10 "There is nothing in the world like this book. It
should be in every library and on the bookshelves of all those interested in
cacti. The book will be an important resource for plant physiology, agronomy, and
horticulture classes at both the undergraduate and graduate level."—Bruce Smith,
Brigham Young University "Cacti: Biology and Uses is a landmark publication of one
of the world's most unique group of plants. Park Nobel, a leading authority on
succulent plants, has assembled a collection of contributions that spans a wide
range of issues extending from basic systematics, anatomy, physiology and ecology
to considerations of conservation and human uses of this diverse group of plants.
This nicely-produced and well-illustrated volume provides a resource that will be
of great use to a wide range of scientists, practitioners, and enthusiasts of this
plant group."—Harold Mooney, Paul S. Achilles Professor of Environmental Biology,
Stanford University
The Great Book of Hemp Rowan Robinson 1996 Explores the history of the plant and
describes its applications, including its use in paper, insulation, clothing,
paint, fuel, and medicine
Cultivating an Ecological Conscience Frederick L. Kirschenmann 2010-04-14
Theologian, academic, and third-generation organic farmer Frederick L.
Kirschenmann is a celebrated agricultural thinker. In the last thirty years he has
tirelessly promoted the principles of sustainability and has become a legend in
his own right. Cultivating an Ecological Conscience: Essays from a Farmer
Philosopher documents Kirschenmann’s evolution and his lifelong contributions to
the new agrarianism in a collection of his greatest writings on farming,
philosophy, and sustainability. Working closely with agricultural economist and
editor Constance L. Falk, Kirschenmann recounts his intellectual and spiritual
journey. In a unique blend of personal history, philosophical discourse, spiritual
ruminations, and practical advice, Kirschenmann interweaves his insights with
discussion of contemporary agrarian topics. This collection serves as an
invaluable resource to agrarian scholars and introduces readers to an agricultural
pioneer whose work has profoundly influenced modern thinking about food.
Earth Grief: The Journey Into and Through Ecological Loss Stephen Harrod Buhner
2022-03-29 News reports appear every day now on the ecological state of our
planetary home and the news is not good. Ecological systems are in terrible peril,
species are dying by the millions, and global warming is getting worse. Increasing
numbers of people feel the impact of this, feel some form of what is being called
climate grief, ecological loss, or sometimes even solastalgia. Our species is
entering a time of difficult and deep mourning. As environmentalist Leslie Head
has said, "Grief will be our companion on this journey--it is not something we can
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deal with and move on." It will be with us for a long time to come. Stephen Harrod
Buhner takes the reader on a journey into and through that grief to what is
waiting on the other side, a place that Viktor Frankl, Jacques Cousteau, Vaclav
Havel, Elizabeth Kubler-Ross and so many others have found. It's where one becomes
an engaged witness, alive to the losses that are occurring and the grief that is
felt but is not overcome by them. Then he travels into and through the common
feelings of guilt and shame (feelings that are put on so many but in actuality
belong to very few) that come from ecological devastation. From there Stephen
moves deep into what occurs when those we love die, when the planetary landscapes,
forests, fields and rivers that are engraved into our deepest selves are lost,
when we are forced to travel into the territory of death and loss and deep grief
ourselves. Throughout it, Stephen draws on his studies with Elizabeth Kubler Ross
and others who worked with the dying, his years as a psychotherapist, extensive
work with the chronically ill, and deep immersion in and relationship with plants,
wild ecosystems, and this living planet that is our home. At journey's end what
arises is not the optimism of false hope (as Greta Thunberg calls it) but a deeper
and more realistic hope, one that is intimately entangled with gravitas and the
journey through loss. It's born from the heart's integration of grief and a deep
faith in the green world, in this planet from which we have emerged, and in the
new life that comes with every spring. Stephen's book is written with the
exquisite prose style, intimacy, depth of insight, and engaged storytelling for
which he is known. No one who reads it will remain unmoved or ever again feel as
if they are alone in the grief they feel for what is happening to our home.
Civic Ecology Marianne E. Krasny 2015-01-30 Stories of environmental stewardship
in communities from New Orleans to Soweto accompany an interdisciplinary framework
for understanding civic ecology as a global phenomenon.
Rewilding Nathalie Pettorelli 2019-02-28 Discusses the benefits and risks, as well
as the economic and socio-political realities, of rewilding as a novel
conservation tool.
Flowerevolution Katie Hess 2016 "Explore the vast and beautiful world of flowers
and learn how flower elixirs can be used to help us bring nature back into our
everyday modern lifestyles. Packed with information, stories, reflections, and
rituals, this interactive book is designed to open up readers to a fresh new world
of magic and possibility. Flowerevolution reveals the secret healing powers of
flowers, including ancient and modern methods for harnessing their unique
qualities, like flower rituals, flower baths, and special applications for flower
elixirs"-The Transformational Power of Fasting Stephen Harrod Buhner 2012-02-02 Fasting
practices to reconnect with the sacred, regain a sense of your life’s purpose, and
heal physically and emotionally • Details what to expect during your fast
physically, emotionally, and spiritually • Provides step-by-step guidelines on
preparing for the fast, how long you should fast, what you can and can’t do during
the fast, and how to end your fast • Explains how fasting can help or heal many
chronic conditions, such as type II diabetes, hypertension, cardiovascular
disease, arthritis, psoriasis, and insomnia For millennia humans have fasted for
spiritual, emotional, and physical reasons--as a way to heal their bodies,
reconnect to the sacred, regain a sense of life’s purpose, and allow their souls
to detoxify. We are evolutionarily designed to fast, and the body knows how to do
it very well. Fasting allows the body and all its systems to rest, purify, and
heal. During a fast, the body enters the same cleansing and healing cycle it
normally enters during sleep. As a fast progresses, the body consumes everything
that is not essential to bodily functioning--including bacteria, viruses, fibroid
tumors, waste products in the blood, buildup around the joints, and stored fat-and the mind and heart release their toxic buildup as well. As Stephen Harrod
Buhner reveals, in order to be truly transformed, you must first empty yourself.
Offering step-by-step guidelines to fully prepare yourself for a deep fast, Buhner
explores what to expect during and after spiritual, emotional, and physical
fasting and detoxification. He details the necessary dietary and mental
preparations leading up to your fast, what you can and can’t do during a fast, and
how to end your fast. He also explains how to plan the length of your fast and how
to choose between a water fast, a juice fast, or a mono-diet fast. Revealing how
fasting can help or heal many chronic conditions, such as type II diabetes,
childhood seizures, hypertension, cardiovascular disease, arthritis, psoriasis,
insomnia, and fibromyalgia, Buhner shows fasting as a way to truly inhabit the
body, to experience its sacredness, and to activate its deep capabilities for
self-healing.
Herbal Antibiotics, 2nd Edition Stephen Harrod Buhner 2012-07-17 With antibioticresistant infections on the rise, herbal remedies present a naturally effective
alternative to standard antibiotics. Herbal expert Stephen Harrod Buhner explains
the roots of antibiotic resistance, explores the value of herbal treatments, and
provides in-depth profiles of 30 valuable plants, noting the proper dosages,
potential side effects, and contraindications of each.
Diet for a Small Planet Frances Moore Lappe 1991 Encourages making changes in
dietary patterns by explaining the ways in which plant protein compares favorably
with meats and providing numerous recipes for inexpensive, meatless meals
The Ecological Indian Shepard Krech 1999 Challenging many sacrosanct notions about
the relationship between Native Americans and nature, the author discusses the
possible role of Pleistocene-era humans in eradicating the mastodon, overirrigation of crops among the Hohokam of Arizona, and slash-and-burn farming
techniques. Reprint. 10,000 first printing.
The Secret Life of Plants Peter Tompkins 1989-03-08 The world of plants and its
relation to mankind as revealed by the latest scientific discoveries. "Plenty of
hard facts and astounding scientific and practical lore."--Newsweek
Braiding Sweetgrass Robin Wall Kimmerer 2013-09-16 As a botanist, Robin Wall
Kimmerer has been trained to ask questions of nature with the tools of science. As
a member of the Citizen Potawatomi Nation, she embraces the notion that plants and
animals are our oldest teachers. In Braiding Sweetgrass, Kimmerer brings these two
lenses of knowledge together to take us on “a journey that is every bit as mythic
as it is scientific, as sacred as it is historical, as clever as it is wise”
(Elizabeth Gilbert). Drawing on her life as an indigenous scientist, and as a
woman, Kimmerer shows how other living beings—asters and goldenrod, strawberries
and squash, salamanders, algae, and sweetgrass—offer us gifts and lessons, even if
we've forgotten how to hear their voices. In reflections that range from the
creation of Turtle Island to the forces that threaten its flourishing today, she
circles toward a central argument: that the awakening of ecological consciousness
requires the acknowledgment and celebration of our reciprocal relationship with
the rest of the living world. For only when we can hear the languages of other
beings will we be capable of understanding the generosity of the earth, and learn
to give our own gifts in return.
The Missing 'gator of Gumbo Limbo Jean Craighead George 1992 Sixth-grader Liza K.,
one of five homeless people living in an unspoiled forest in southern Florida,
searches for a missing alligator destined for official extermination and studies
the delicate ecological balance keeping her outdoor home beautiful.
The Cabaret of Plants Richard Mabey 2017-04-11 First published in Great Britain in
2015 under the title: The cabaret of plants: botany and the imagination.
The Lost Language of Plants Stephen Harrod Buhner 2002 "Enraged, Energized,
Exultant. You won't know how to feel after reading Stephen Harrod Buhner's The
Lost Language of Plants. This is a devastating expose about how we are polluting
our environment with the pharmaceuticals that Western medicine has developed to
heal us. We are ingesting Prozac, Premarin, and antibiotics whether we want to or
not." "Yet, as we foul air and water with toxic residues, we overlook the power of
the planet's natural healers, stabilizers, and chemists - plants. Buhner sees
plants as fully sentient beings, adjusting and fine-tuning to the environment just
as they have done for the past 500 million years. Until recently, humans shared
the language of plants, but increasingly we have lost our ability to communicate
with the natural world. Buhner shows us a path back to our shamanic roots."--BOOK
JACKET.
Principles of Environmental Physics John Monteith 1990-03 Thoroughly revised and
up-dated edition of a highly successful textbook.
All About The Ozone Layer : Effects on Human, Animal and Plant Health Environment Books | Children's Environment Books Baby Professor 2017-05-15 Let’s
talk about the ozone layer. Let’s discuss how beneficial this shield is to human,
animal and plant health. After which, let’s move towards how it can be protected
from future harm. After all, damage to the ozone layer will ultimately affect all
life on Earth. Knowledge is the first step to acting towards environmental care.
Get this book today!
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